FLOWER BULB OFFER TERMS AND CONDITIONS
By collecting a bulb, you bound by these Terms and Conditions. 

1. If you wish to collect a bulb you must collect it in person from our Wolverhampton Clearance Centre on Lower Walsall Street, Wolverhampton, WV12ES. The centre is open seven days a week 9am until 4pm. 
1. There are 250 bulbs in total and they will be given out on a first come, first served basis with one bulb given out per fundraising letter. As such we cannot guarantee that we will have any bulbs left when you visit our store.  We will endeavour to notify people if all the bulbs are collected via the Beacon Centre’s social media channels.
1. If you are unable to visit due to self-isolation due Covid-19 restrictions please email supportus@beaconvision.org and if there are any bulbs left we will endeavour to keep one aside for you to collect when you are allowed to leave your home. 
1. These bulbs are only available for collection from our Clearance Centre and cannot be posted out or collected from elsewhere.
1. Information provided on the bulbs is for guidance only, there will inevitably be variations in size and shape.
1.  Beacon cannot guarantee a bulb will produce a flower as this is based on many different factors. They need to be sewn in October for best results. 
1. Employees of Beacon Centre for the Blind who work on the production of this offer, and members of their households, are ineligible to claim this offer. 
1. Privacy:We have recently refreshed our approach to how we protect your personal data, visit ww.beaconvision.org/privacy-policy/ to read our privacy notice.
Our registered charity No 216092.


